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ALABAMA SECTION WINTER MEETING

CERTIFICATE OF COMPLETION
THIS IS TO CERTIFY

Participant

has been awarded Professional Development Hours (PDHs) earned through the
attendance of the Alabama Section Winter Meeting held on
March 14, 2024 at the Tiger Walk Club at the Jordan Hare Stadium

OAdam Cliotdon

Adam Holder, PE, M.ASCE
President, Montgomery Branch

According to the Alabama law regulating Practice of Engineering and Land Surveying, 330X13.02, (5)(d) Continuing Professional Competency, this series of
technical presentation count as a maximum of six and a half (6.5) PDHs toward the maintenance of the Alabama Professional Engineer (PE) license.

Each attendee is responsible for reporting the total number of PDHs obtained using the technical program form included as part of the agenda during their
attendance of the technical presentations.
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